
  

 

All the best Mrs Wiggan 

We have very sad news, Mrs Wiggan will be retiring at Christmas! Mrs Wiggan has 
been a valued member of the Ysgol Y Waun team for over 20 years. We will miss 
her but would like to thank her for her hard work and dedication and wish her all the 
best for the future! 

Parents Meetings 

Under the current circumstances it is not possible to hold Parents Evening sessions 
in school. We are planning to arrange telephone appointments during the Spring 
Term 2021. At this point staff will have assessed pupils progress and will be able to 
provide you with up to date information regarding your child/ children. 

We would however like to offer you all a catch up call this term which can be 
arranged by contacting the class teacher using the see saw app 

Children in Need Day 

A huge thank you to all of our pupils and staff for your wonderful support for this 
year’s Children in Need Appeal by coming into school in your pyjamas – didn’t you 
all look so cosy!!   

We have raised the grand sum of £317   towards the appeal – diolch in fawr pawb, 
gwaith bendigedig!! 

Thank you 

We would like to send a big, big thank you to Mrs Hickey for her very kind and 
generous donation of arts and crafts resources to the school – diolch yn fawr!! 

Head Teacher Awards 
 
The weekly awards will be presented, by myself, to pupils every Friday in their classrooms and 
class teachers will take a photo of each presentation and seesaw the picture for parents to see. 
It is important that pupils who achieve awards receive praise and recognition for their efforts! 
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Early Closure for Cleaning – last Day of Term 

School will close at 11:45 am/ 12pm on Friday 18th December to 
allow staff to deep clean classrooms. Please note that children will 
not be having dinner at school on this day. Thank you. 

 



 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
 
 
CHRISTMAS 
Friday 18th December – School closes for Christmas Holidays – please note school 
will only be open in the morning and will close to all pupils at 11.45 a.m. and 12 
p.m. to enable staff to carry out deep cleaning of classrooms.  
 
Monday 4th January – School Closed for Staff Training 
Tuesday 5th January – School re-opens for pupils 
 
 
HALF TERM  
Friday 12th February – School closes for Half Term 
Monday 22nd February – School Closed for Staff Training 
Tuesday 23rd February – School re-opens for pupils 
 
 
EASTER 
Friday 26th March – School closes for Easter Holidays 
Monday 12th April – School Closed for Staff Training 
Tuesday 13th April – School re-opens for pupils 
 
 
HALF TERM  
Friday 28th May – School closes for Half Term 
Monday 7th June – School re-opens for pupils  
 
 
CURRICULUM TRAINING DAY 
Friday 25th June – School closed for Staff Training 
 
 
SUMMER HOLIDAYS 
Friday 16th July – School closes for Summer Holidays 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

HEADTEACHER AWARDS 



FRIDAY 13th November 2020 

 
 CLASS NAME REASON  

 

ELM  

 

 

Jack 

Cossington-Davies 

For excellent scissor work- great 

concentration Jack!  Da iawn. 
 

 

MAPLE 

 

 

Isla Davies 

 

For trying her very best in every task 

and being super helpful.  Da iawn Isla! 

 

JUNIPER 

 

 

Azad Acun  For fantastic use of Welsh.  Gwaith 

da Azad! 

 

WILLOW 

 

 

Charlie Hughes  

& 

Louis Harris 

For working so hard at home to 

practise counting in 2’s and 5’s.  

Outstanding! 
 

 

HAZEL 

 

 

Isabel  

Pankhurst-Sawden 

For working super hard on her 

repeating patterns.  Gwych! 

 

SYCAMORE 

 

 

Grace Daniel For creating a beautiful fact file 

about Remembrance Day. Da iawn. 

 

PINE 

 

 

Beatrice Jones For speaking welsh every morning. 

Ardderchog! 

 

CHERRY 

 

 

Taylor Thomas For having a good work ethic and 

creating an amazing remembrance 

poem. Keep it up, bendigedig. 

 

 

EBONY 

 

 

Eliza Barrow For her fantastic letter writing in 

Literacy. Da iawn. 

 

CEDAR 

 

 

Harvey Dickson For writing a fantastic letter about 

growth mindset. 

 

SILVER 

BIRCH 

 

Nathan Roberts For his fantastic contribution to our 

group poem and being brave enough to 

help read it out at the cenotaph. 

 

 

BEECH  

 

 

Owen Evans For his amazing hard work since 

entering year 6. Keep it up Owen, 

really proud. 

 

 


